SCHEDULE 22 TO THE MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF COUNCIL FOR PUBLIC HEARINGS HELD ON MONDAY, MAY 15, 2006.

To City of Richmond

March 8, 2006.

Planning dept.

Re: Rezoning of 6611, 6631, 6671, and 6691 Blundell road RZ06-326949

We are the resident of 6671 Chelmsford street, Richmond and we would like to inform The City of Richmond – Planning Department that we are NOT supporting the rezoning Application of above address because of the lot size R1-0.6 is too small and we do not like to have back lane in this neighborhood. We would like to keep the existing lot size policy. All my neighbors in this area do not like the proposed changes in lot size. The City should find a way let them have a combined access to Blundell instead of diverting Traffic to Curzon street.

Regards,

Frank Lee

6671 Chelmsford street,

Richmond, B.C.